
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Greetings from London! 

The following are some of the events that we 

expect will take place in the near future. 

Firstly, we give thanks to God for the events 

that took place in the last few weeks: 

The health month went on well with health 

professionals giving very informative talks 

regarding our health.  

During the same month, we were blessed to 

have Rev Uel Marrs ministering to our church 

on the 25 October 2020 via zoom. 

During the school half term, which is on now, 

the Men Fellowship have organised a two days 

mentoring program for the young men. At the 

same time, during the first week of November, 

it is the Presbyterian Men Fellowship week in 

the PCEA. Several activities do take place 

within the week which ends with the men 

leading the Sunday worship service. Following 

the COVID 19 virus outbreak, most activities 

within the week will not take place.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

However, there will be a men’s seminar on 

Saturday the 7 November 2020 followed by 

the Sunday worship Service on 8 November 

where we expect the PCMF Director Rev 

Henry Gacheru to minister from Nairobi via 

zoom.  

The childrens ministry is also busy preparing 

the children to lead the Sunday service on 

the 6 December 2020 

Thank you. 

 

Prayer Points  

• Thank God for the events that took 

place in October. Pray that the health 

talks will be of great help to those who 

heard them. 

• That the events that are planned for 

the month of November and early 

December will go on well to the glory 

of God. 

• That the men fellowship will succeed in 

their mission of teaching more men for 

Christ. 
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